
        February 24, 2022 

 

 

 

Dear Homeowner: 

 

The United States Environmental Protection Agency (USEPA), along with the New Jersey Department of 
Environmental Protection (NJDEP), is now requiring drinking water service providers to update their 
records to include the pipe material being used to provide water from the curb into your home or 
business. This can be copper, galvanized or poly (plastic) pipe. 

 

In reviewing Long Beach Township’s records, we do not have anything on file regarding the type of pipe 
material that was used for your water service. If you know the type of pipe material you have coming 
into your home or business from the curb, you can either call our office or email us this information 
(please see contact info below). If you are unsure, we can make an appointment with you to have one of 
our employees come out and look at the pipe that enters your residence. 

 

You can contact the Long Beach Township Water and Sewer Department at 609-492-6314, with your 
information or any concerns that you may have, or to set up an appointment for us to come out and 
check the piping for you. There is, of course no charge to you. You can email your information to  

abromiley@longbeachtownship.com and bbartam@longbeachtownship.com  

 

 Thank you in advance for your help in updating our records. 

 

Sincerely, 

Long Beach Township Water & Sewer Department 
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